
 
 
 
  
Dear Friend of the Anti-Choice Project, 
 
Thanks to your prayers and support, in 2014 the 
Anti-Choice Project was able to expand to even 
more cities, exposing the truth about abortion on 
more streets and on more school campuses all 
across the country. Since our founding in 2009, 
the Anti-Choice Project has changed countless 
minds and saved countable babies. This was 
recently confirmed by new data from the 
Washington State Department of Health which 
revealed that between 2009 and 2013 the number 
of abortions performed in Kitsap County saw a 
stunning 26% drop! 
 

LASTING AND MEASURABLE RESULTS 
 
Certainly pro-life legal victories at the national 
level, and the efforts of local campaigns like 40 
Days for Life have played crucial roles in this 
tremendous achievement, but who can deny that showing Kitsap residents the horror and inhumanity of abortion two 
hours a week for six years has not precipitated such a dramatic decline, saving literally hundreds of babies each year from 
an abortionist’s instruments of death? 
 

As Gregg Cunningham, executive director of the Center for Bio-Ethical 
Reform explains, “For most mothers and fathers, denial is the great 
facilitator in every decision to kill a baby.” The corollary is equally 
true:  Confronting mothers and fathers with shocking photos of abortion 
victims ends their denial, and ultimately ends their trip to Planned 
Parenthood as these Department of Health statistics bear out.  
 

MARCH FOR LIFE, OLYMPIA, WASHINGTON 
 
In keeping with our annual tradition, ACP was present again this year at the 
March for Life in Olympia, Washington, on January 20th. An estimated 
5,000-7,000 pro-lifers gathered on the steps of Washington State’s 
legislative building to exercise their first amendment rights and give voice to 
the smallest and weakest members of our society. We stood in protest of 
the dreadful Supreme Court decisions of 1973 which found in our 
Constitution a mother’s right to kill her preborn children for any reason 
through all nine months of pregnancy. In Olympia, the Anti-Choice Project 
displayed our two 5’x10’ banners, oriented toward the crowd, affirming the 
need and challenging others to expose the injustice of abortion. 
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Chart showing the 26% decline in abortions performed in Kitsap County, 
Washington between 2009-2013, where ACP Bremerton has been exposing 

abortion regularly for the past 6 years. Data from the WA State Dept of Health. 
 

Left:  One of two 5’x10’ ACP banners at the March for Life in Olympia, Washington, 
Jan 20, 2015 which reads:  “No injustice was ever ended by covering it up.” 

 



ACP CONTINUES TO GROW 
 
In 2014 the Anti-Choice Project added new chapters in Spokane, Washington, Houston, Texas, and Bellingham, 
Washington. And we are excited to announce that just last month we shipped a brand new set of signs to our newest 
chapter in Washington, D.C., which is headed up by Lauren Handy! Lauren received the signs in time to bring them to the 
national March for Life where she was joined by approximately 500,000 fellow pro-life marchers. 
 

“Difficult change is usually unattainable unless the pain of the status quo can be made more intense than 
the pain of reform. The pro-life movement has been unwilling to inflict pain on the public because doing so 

invites persecution. Our comfort and safety is being purchased at a truly horrifying price.” 
 

– Gregg Cunningham, Center for Bio-Ethical Reform 
 
In May of last year Lauren visited us and participated in an ACP display in Silverdale, Washington, while she was on a 
cross-country pro-life tour with our good friends at the Survivors of the Abortion Holocaust. We are very excited to have 
Lauren on our team as her zeal and passion for saving babies is truly remarkable and inspiring. 
 
To our detractors and critics who demand we take the pictures down we reply: We are here because abortion is here. If 
you want the pictures to stop, then stop the killing. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Sincerely Yours, 
 

 

 
Tom Herring 
Co-Director, Anti-Choice Project 

 
Andrew St.Hilaire 
Co-Director, Anti-Choice Project 
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1. Start an ACP Chapter. Would you be interested in starting 
an ACP chapter? More information is available on our website 
or email us at info@antichoiceproject.com. 
 
2. Volunteer. Hold a sign with your local ACP chapter! 
 
3. Spread the word! Refer friends and family to our website 
and share this newsletter with them. 
 
4. Donate. Your regular, tax-deductibe, gift of $50, $25, $10 or 
$5 helps us to expand our life-saving projects into more and 
more cities in need of seeing the truth about abortion. Set up a 
recurring gift with your credit or debit card by visiting our 
website at www.antichoiceproject.com and clicking “Donate”. 

LEARN HOW YOU CAN HELP 
antichoiceproject.com/take-action 

Volunteers of our newest chapter in Washington, DC, participating at the annual March for Life, and showing the reality of abortion outside the 
Supreme Court, on the 42nd anniversary of the dreadful Roe vs. Wade decision - January 22, 2015. 

 


